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This week’s blast is extremely short and sweet, as we encourage everyone to 
ATTEND OUR VIRTUAL COMMUNITY MEETING TOMORROW EVENING!!!!!!!!!! 
The SCCSD will host a Virtual Community Meeting via Zoom and Facebook Live, 
Thursday, July 16th at 6:00 pm (if you are unable to access through Zoom, you 
will be able to watch via Facebook Live). Questions and concerns that have been 
submitted from various stakeholders (and even questions that have not been 
submitted) will be answered by a panel of school district leadership. 
Listeners/Viewers will hear about the following: general plan for re-opening 
and how the decision was made, options for virtual learning, cleaning 
procedures and how CDC guidelines will be followed, how transportation will 
look, how will positive tests/exposure be traced and handled, what will 
testing/grading/assignments look like, will there be athletics, and other 
information as well. The district has been planning for our children, their 
families, and our staff since April because failing to plan was simply not an 
option. This is an uncertain time for us all, but we will get through it together!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


